

The Wembley Schools Federation

Lyon Park Primary School

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton

Headteacher: Ms T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Miss I Yarde

5th September 2024

Dear Parents/carers,

Re: Reception Phonics Workshop

We are holding phonics workshops on Tuesday 24th September to help you understand how we teach phonics and how you can help your child learn to read.

The workshops will start at 8:50am and 2:30pm, please arrive at the school office. It is important that you attend one of these sessions so we can work in partnership support your child in becoming a confident reader.

If you have any questions, please see your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Ms L Gallagher Assistant Headteacher









Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk